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Dear Rogers: 

(To Lt. Col. Leonard Rogers, r.:M.s.) 

FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD. 
25, Jan., 1915. 

Many thanks for setting so:rnabody on the track of those sanscrit works, Viib.ich I am very anxious to get. 
Glad to hear that you a.re getting the Tropical School buildings in order, and that you are to be President of the Asiatic society next year. Brunton and I are doing what we can at the R(oyal) S(ociety), and I hope it will be all right. 

Greetings to Lady Rogers, 

Sincerely yours, 

ViJ!f1 Osler. 


